
 

 

CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS  

CITY HALL-MEETINGS RE-OPENING PLAN 

City Council and other Meetings shall include an in-person option starting on November 10, 2020 

1. Meetings will continue to be broadcast to Zoom to allow participation by appointed and 

elected officials, staff, and the public virtually. 

2. While there will not be a limit on the number of public participants at Open Meetings, other 

than what is required by fire code, the City will still encourage participants to maintain a 6 

foot social distance between participants.  

3. Additional rooms with Zoom will be set up as needed.   

4. Each participant will wear a face covering and will be subject to COVID-19 procedures 

including temperature checks and hand sanitization, among others.  

5. No participant will be allowed to enter or remain in the building if they are not wearing a 

face covering or have symptoms of COVID-19.  

6. Paper agendas will be available at the meeting, but no sign-up sheet will be used.  Public 

will be encouraged to sign up to speak electronically prior to the meeting.  

7. No paper handouts will be passed out at the meeting and must be submitted electronically 

prior to any meeting.  

8. Limited access to bathrooms is available. 

Please plan to attend the meeting virtually if you are concerned about a positive test result 

or exposure to an individual who has a positive test result. 

 

These rules and openings will continue to be monitored and may be changed at any time.  

Please check our website at www.cityofdrippingsprings.com for updates.  

http://www.cityofdrippingsprings.com/

